
 

 
Reference: ID-155 
Contact:  FOI Coordinator 
Email:   foi@digital.gov.au 

 

Email: foi+request-3551-54e4e508@righttoknow.org.au 

 
Dear UD 
 
Extended period of time for your Freedom of Information Request 
 
I refer to your request for access to Australia Post Briefings under the Freedom of Information Act 1982.   
 
The Digital Transformation Agency is currently undertaking this work and as referenced in our letter of  
1 June 2017, now requires an extension of 30 days to enable appropriate consultation with third parties.  
Therefore, a decision will be provided to you by 20 July 2017. 
 
If you have any queries in relation to this letter please contact the DTA FOI Coordinator at 
foi@digital.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

(authorised for electronic transmission) 

Radi Kovacevic 
Assistant Secretary 
Enabling Services 
 

22 June 2017 
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